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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 1:58 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: No to natural gas

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 160001-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

From: L F [mailto:lfredicus@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 1:11 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of Commissioner 
Brisé; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: No to natural gas 
 

I live in Brevard FL and would like you to know that I am against the rate increase to use natural gas to create 
electricity.  

This would increase the need for fracking, which is very detrimental to the environment and my property resale 
value.  

We are very wasteful as a society. Have you considered a discount program to those who are able to reduce 
their energy needs consistently.  

If we truly need more energy, look to environmentally friendly technology like wave, solar, hydro and wind. 

Sincerely  
Lily 
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